
20th March 2022          Today is the Third Sunday of Lent

    


WELCOME TO OUR SERVICE TODAY


Hymns for Sunday Eucharist :467 , 67 , 82, 74


TODAY	 10.00 am	 Parish Eucharist with Sunday School - 

	 	 PLEASE INVITE YOUNG PEOPLE TO COME

	 	 AND JOIN OUR SUNDAY SCHOOL 

	 	 

MONDAY	  9.30 am	 Parent and Toddler group - all welcome

	 	 	 

TUESDAY	 2.00 pm	 Mother’s Union : Lent Talk (each Tuesday in Lent) 

	 	 - All welcome


WEDNESDAY	 10.30 am	 Food Bank ( Salvation Army )

	 	 

THURSDAY	 10.30 am	 Holy Eucharist followed by tea /coffee - We 

	 	 especially encourage MU members to join us 

	 	 as we will be using the prayers for Lady Day

	 6.00 pm	 Clergy Surgery for booking of baptisms, banns and 


	 	 weddings etc.   No appointments necessary. 	 	 


SATURDAY	 	 CLOCK GO FORWARD ONE HOUR


NEXT SUNDAY	10.00 am	 MOTHERING SUNDAY - FAMILY EUCHARIST

	 	 - DO TRY AND JOIN US 


LENT COLLECTION 

we are collecting this year for the charity ‘Water Aid’ 


A plate for donations are near the door.


Mothering Sunday :  next Sunday our 10 a.m. service will be a 
family service for Mothering Sunday. Do try and join us if you can.


DEC appeal for Ukraine : donations can be placed into the disaster 
box at the back of church. 


Refreshments after Sunday Service : will restart from the first 
Sunday in April and the first Sunday each month. Thank you to all 
who have offered to help. 


Altar Servers : we will start using servers again in our morning 
service from April. If anyone would like to join the team please speak 
to Roy. 


Evening Service : We will be restarting an evening service of Prayer 
Book Evensong on the first Sunday each month at 5 p.m.  starting in 
April. I hope you will be able to join us.  We are hoping enough will 
want to join us to be able to keep this service going. 


Church Choir : We would like to restart the church choir from the 
first Sunday in April to help the leading of our worship.   A choir 
practice will be held at 9.15 on a Sunday morning before our service. 
All would be very welcome to come along. 


Electoral Roll : This year our Electoral Roll needs to be 
renewed. Please return the competed forms ( copies at back of 
church)  to me by the end of April. Please take spare copies for 
those who are eligible who would like to be on our roll.  


PCC and People’s warden nominations : if you would like to be 
nominated for either of these there are forms at the back of church 
which should be completed and returned before our Annual Parish 
meeting on Sunday 24th April. 


Annual Report Articles : could those involved with the various 
groups and organstion in the church please let Gaynor Deanery have 
articles for inclusion in the Annual Report as soon as possible. A PCC 
meeting will be held in the next few weeks to prepare for the Annual 
Meeting. 


Good Friday : we are hoping to resume our Craft morning for 
Children this year. If you can help out please let Sarah Waby know.  


Open Church: If you can help on a rota to open the church from 
April please let Jan Cooze know. We will also supply ‘Cup a Soups’ and 
Pot Noodles etc to offer those needing more than a tea / coffee. 


Peace Mala Concert in the Brangwyn Hall : Saturday 11th June. 
Please see poster or Speak to Pam Evans for details.  Tickets are 
available form the Grand Theatre Box Office 475715
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